
 

 

 
 
May 11, 2020 
 
 
Meaningful Day Services has made the decision to keep all clinics including: Adult Day 
Services (Indianapolis), Brownsburg, Jeffersonville, and Greendale closed through, at 
least, May 31st, 2020. 
 
Behavioral supports (through the Medicaid waivers), Counseling services, Music 
Therapy, Occupational Therapy, Recreational Therapy, and Speech Therapy will 
continue to be provided via telehealth options through June 30th, 2020.  Our therapists 
are continuing to work diligently to be available via telehealth and will continue to 
communicate with individuals regarding those options.  If you need assistance 
accessing devices for telehealth services, please contact us at 317-858-8630.  
 
Our ABA clinics, Adult Day Services, and Community Supports programs are planning 
to reopen at a very limited capacity by early June.  We are preparing our centers and 
look forward to the opportunity to see individuals in-person again.  
 
We continue to support our community as we closely monitor the Indiana “Back 
OnTrack” plan outlined by Governor Holcomb.  We are incredibly proud of our 
employees who have been diligent in their efforts to provide quality services in unique 
ways during this time.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we properly plan for our future.  
 
 
Sandra Miller, CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


